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It’s Great to Be a Wildcat! 
 

Wildcats’ three key words: 
RESPECT, RESPONSIBILITY, and SAFETY!!!!! 

The Latest BUZZ from Mrs. B 

 
Wildcats are Roaring with good news…. 

There are so many things to be proud of when we talk 
about all our kids in the district!  After reading, please let 
all our kids and staff know you are proud of them too!!!! 

• You should have heard your children talking 
about Moby Max.  This is a new program that 
will provide an opportunity for individual 
growth for both RtI (identifying any missing 
components) and increasing new opportunities 
for learning if the skills are already there.  Any 
questions, please see Mrs. Nauman. 

• Congratulations to our new Student Council 
officers and members. Mr. Dickinson and the 
council have adapted the structure so we have 
co-officers.  The officers are: 8th grade 
President, Addison Konczak/7th grade 
President, Mark Parlier.  Additional officers 
are: Victor Heredia, Marissa Boehm, Hanna 
Goodrum and Regina Scarpaci.  

• Do you talk with your child about PBIS?  
Please take a moment to ask them about it and 
what it means.  We started the year great, but 
want to keep students aware of the behavior 
expectations.  Also, as a reminder to parents, 
cell phones must be kept off in the school and 
in the student’s LOCKED locker.  Also, all 
shoes must have a back strap. 

• What an amazing year this is!   Students and 
staff are working hard on learning.  All this 
means is parents are helping too.  Thank you to 
all for all the continued hard work!!!! 

• Please offer to assist our Bands as they run the 
concessions at all games.   The money helps 
the students go to a performance at Great 
America in the spring.  Please consider helping 
out for a game or two this season.   

• It truly is a great year to be a WILDCAT!!!!! 

 

Have you checked out:  

• TeacherEase to stay updated on your child’s 
attendance, grades, behavior, fees, and 
information blasts from the school?  All we need 
is your email address to get started.  This is also 
where we will send our notices of early dismissals 
or school closings. 

• The website to order spirit gear? Fan gear 
information was handed out last week. All 
ordering will be online this year and the end of 
sale date is October 9th. The link is 
http://jfkfangear15.itemorder.com.  Also, Butter 
Braids sale will begin October 5th. 

• The District web page at www.sv99.org? 

• The BCR Alert for cell phones and email?  This 
will also be where we will announce early 
dismissals and school closings. 

 

Transportation Reminders 

This School Year 

Please help with the pick up/drop off process. Please 
note that you should not arrive any earlier than 15 
minutes before school ends.  All morning drop offs are 
at the main entrance off of Strong Street.  (Glass 
vestibule)  Pick up at night is at the main entrance for 
grades 3-8 and the south entrance at 3:15 pm after the 
buses leave for K-2 and any older siblings. Please do 
not block our neighbors in or out of their driveways.   
Also, bus riders need to have a valid bus pass.  Soon 
bus drivers will be checking before school and staff will 
be checking after school.  If you are in town, the cost is 
$50 per semester.  We only have full semester passes.   

 

Have you reviewed the Handbook yet? 
 

 

 

Flashback—October 2013 

 


